
 

Hello children, how are you?  

 

We are fine. We are doing our best to stay inside and stay safe. What 

about you?  

 

Well done for all the work you did. Did you like the links? We are not 

giving you a lot of work to do so that you will have time to read, play 

and cuddle with your carers as well. Remember that reading is very 

important.  

 

Together with this letter you are going to find a copy of handouts 

that you need. Following the handouts there are the answers to help 

your carers check your work. On Tuesday, 31st March you will not find 

any handouts since it is a public holiday. Try to read more during this 

day.  

 

You will also notice that there is a new link for this week. It is about  

‘Movement and Physical Activity’. Enjoy! 

 

We love you!   

 

Year 2 teachers,  

Ms. M. Buttigieg Brooks, Ms. M. Vella Montebello,  

Ms. D. Seisun Incorvaja, Ms. F. Debono u Ms. A. Sapiano  

 

Together with the Learning Support Educators, 

Ms. Anneliza, Ms. Analise, Ms. Elaine, Ms. Louise, Ms. Claire,  

Ms. Charmaine, Ms. Josephine, Ms. Sarah u Ms. Stephanie 

   


